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To whom it may concern.  

 I’m opposed to this. Making more gun free zones is not the way. You people don’t 

seem to understand that criminals/ mentally disturbed people DO NOT CARE 

ABOUT RULES. Murder is already illegal. I’m a CHL carrying person. I follow the 

rules. I like knowing that my family’s protection, and other citizens safety is in my 

hands. Please don’t make me a criminal. I have done nothing wrong, and don’t intend 

to.  

 So “if” you’re reading this don’t make target areas for mentally disturbed people.  

 Thanks for listening  

           Michael West  


